
ORDER NO. 06-584

ENTERED 10/17/06

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UM 1277

In the Matter of

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC
COMPANY

Requests authorization to defer expenses
associated with Bonneville Power
Administration's conservation rate credit.

)
)
) ORDER
)
)
)
)
)

DISPOSITION: DEFERRED ACCOUNTING APPLICATION
APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS

On August 28, 2006, Portland General Electric Company (PGE) filed an
application with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission), pursuant to
OAR 860-027-0030(3), requesting to defer expenses associated with Bonneville Power
Administration’s (BPA’s) conservation rate credit. A description of the filing and its
procedural history is contained in the Staff Report, attached as Appendix A, and
incorporated by reference.

PGE proposes to record deferred amounts related to the conservation
program expenditures in Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) Account 182.3,
Regulatory Assets with an off-setting credit to FERC Account 232, Accounts Payable.

At its Public Meeting on October 10, 2006, the Commission adopted
Staff’s Recommendation, with one additional condition, and approved PGE’s current
request. The Commission-adopted additional condition is for PGE to provide a detailed
plan for use of the Bonneville Power Administration Conservation Rate Credit monies
that PGE intends to not transfer to the Energy Trust.












